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26th March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are undoubtedly aware, we are very concerned over the risk from traffic 

around drop off and pick up times for our children. Having witnessed some of the 

unsafe driving that occurs, we are worried that there is a substantive risk of harm to 

some of our school family unless something is done. 

 

As such we would welcome a letter of support from yourselves, as we are going to 

approach Birmingham Council, in partnership with other local organisations to 

request some traffic calming measures and safety measures to keep our children 

and members of our school family safe. 

 

We strongly feel that this is a safety issue, and as part of our safeguarding 

responsibilities, we would be failing our school values and ethos if we did not seek to 

address this with the council now. 

 

We would kindly request that you write a letter of support for traffic calming and 

safety measures and send it to the school via email before the Easter break. The 

school email address is Enquiries.NPSB@nishkamschools.org.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support on this issue and we look forward to receiving 

your letter of support to enable us to work together to keep our school community 

safe. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs G Kaur 
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